
 

 

 
October 7, 2025 
 
PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT – November 3, 2025 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Effective November 3, 2025, CEMCO will raise prices on ALL STEEL-BASED PRODUCTS FOR ALL MARKETS. 

New price sheets will be available from sales representatives in the week leading up to the 
effective date of the price increase. Additionally, job quotes will be honored if they are 
committed in writing within 30 days of origination, with quoted pricing remaining firm for 180 
days from the date created. 

Please refer to CEMCO’s job quote policy posted as follows: 
 
https://cemcosteel.com/terms-and-conditions 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
CEMCO Sales Management Team 
 
 
 

 


